
 
 

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION WORKSHOP 
COLLINS-MAXWELL COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

APRIL 21, 2014 
      6:00 P.M. 
 
 
1.  CALL TO ORDER   The Board of Education met for a workshop with President Lowell Crouse calling the 
workshop to order at 6:03 p.m. in the Maxwell library. 
Board Members Present: Bryce Caple, Amy Van Maanen, Justin Boege, Lowell Crouse 
Board Members Absent:  Mark Huntrods 
Administrators Present: Superintendent Jason Ellingson, Board Secretary/SBO Bonnie Mitchell 
Visitors Present: Mike Es peset, Jon Hand, Scott Kutchen from Story Construction; Don Snyder, Huey Su, Randy 
Kibsgaard and Chad Alley from Dean Snyder Construction. 
Story Construction and Dean Snyder Construction were in attendance to give presentations on their construction 
management services for the potential facility improvements at MS-HS building in Maxwell.  They each told us 
about their backgrounds, took the board through their timelines, preconstruction phases, construction phase and their 
fees and costs.  The board is considering their proposals and will approve a contract at the next board meeting. 
  
Bonnie Mitchell 
Board Secretary  


